


























 
 
Date:   February 23, 2017/March 2, 2017 
 
To:   Regional Technical Committee 
  
From:   Inland Empire Utilities Agency 
 
Subject: RP-5 Expansion Update 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
This is an information item for the Regional Technical Committee to review.  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
On January 20, 2016, the IEUA Board of Directors approved the consulting engineering services 
contract award for the RP-1/RP-5 Expansion Preliminary Design Report (PDR) to Parsons Water 
& Infrastructure Inc. for the not-to-exceed amount of $2,431,598.  IEUA and the Parsons project 
team promptly began working on the PDR, which has resulted in three IEUA Board Workshops 
conducted in May 2016, October 2016, and February 2017.  In addition, the project team has 
provided updates to the IEUA Engineering, Operations, and Biosolids Management Committee in 
April 2016, August 2016, and November 2016.  The PDR has been steadily progressing and it is 
anticipated that the PDR will be presented to the Board of Directors for approval in March 2017. 
 
After each of the Board workshops, IEUA staff has presented an update of the project to the 
Regional Technical Committee.  This will be the third and final workshop update.  In addition to 
the workshop update IEUA is enclosing (via electronic link) the current technical memorandums 
for the committee’s information.   
 
With the current finalizing of the PDR and its anticipated approval in March 2017, IEUA staff will 
discuss the next steps in the process. 
 
Attachments: 
 

1. Technical Memorandums 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/1qwmz5pnl3ngbag/AADLEcU2hgnJeBuXI9DpDa3ya?dl=
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